Streetscape Grant Committee Workshop of the Downtown Development Authority of Fort Lauderdale Tuesday, December 13, 2011 DDA Office, 305 South Andrews Avenue #301, Fort Lauderdale, FL, 33301 @ 10:00 a.m.

BOARD PRESENT: Michael Weymouth (Chair of Committee)

ALSO PRESENT: Elizabeth Van Zandt, DDA Planning & Design Manager

Andy Mikulski, DDA Planning Intern

Fred Stresau

The meeting started at 10:05 a.m.

Mrs. Van Zandt went through the goal of the committee, which was to start the process of how to spend the remaining capital grant funds. She went through the eligible expenses of the grants and briefly went through the recommendations made to the Board back in 2010 and the budget.

Discussion was held about current infrastructure projects being planned that could impact which projects to implement. Discussion was held on the best way to display information on maps and what information to include.

Mr. Weymouth asked that at the next meeting, staff try and get details relating to the planned or proposed projects in the area. In addition, he requested cost estimates of the various types of improvements that could be covered under the grant.

Discussion continued about opportunities in the downtown and plans for the future.

As there were no other items to discuss, the meeting ended at 11:10 a.m.